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5th December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we begin to celebrate the Season of Joy and Celebration, Bloxwich Academy would like 
parents and pupils to engage with citizenship and take part in activities designed to provide 
comfort and support for individuals and families in our local community who are in need.  By 
taking part, pupils have the opportunity to show their Bloxwich Values and their importance, 
not just in school, but within the wider community.  
 
Bloxwich Academy would like to support Bloxwich and Blakenall Food Bank. The Bloxwich 
and Blakenall Food Bank is part of The Trussell Trust’s network of 428 foodbanks, working to 
tackle food poverty and hunger in local communities, as well as across the UK.  During the 
Christmas period and beyond, the Food Bank will provide food and basic toiletries, so that 
families are able to enjoy the festive period.  
 
Although there is no expectation that pupils take part in the drives, if you can support, it 
would be a fantastic opportunity to support those who are experiencing hardships.  
 
Please can you bring any donations into school by Monday 16th December. Pupils are to take 
any donations to their House Office.  If parents are wishing to bring in items, please come to 
the Main Reception. 
 
Food items kindly accepted:  
• Tinned Tomatoes, Vegetables, Potatoes and Fruit  
• Instant Mash  
• Long Life Milk  
• Fruit Juice/ Squash  
• Small Jars of Coffee  
• Toiletries/ Household/ Deodorant/ Shower Gel/Tooth Brushes 
• Toilet Roll  
• Nappies Size 4/5/6 and 7  
• Washing Powder/ Washing Up Liquid  
• Festive Treats (with long shelf life) 
  
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mr J Till   
Headteacher 
 
 
 


